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Comments: I have been going to the Pagosa Springs--Wolf Creek Pass area for 20 years in the winter to cross

country ski.  For many years Fall Creek was for cross country skiers and for people on snow shoes.   I skied Fall

Creek every visit  to the area.  Motorized vehicles were not allowed.  The snowmobiles have plenty of terrain.  In

recent years the snowmobiles have been using Fall Creek, making it difficult for the cross country skiers.  Pagosa

Nordic grooms Fall Creek for cross country skiers at certain times of the winter.  Grooming is a big expense for

the club and is done by volunteers.  The snowmobiles come in and ruin the grooming.  PLEASE KEEP FALL

CREEK FOR THE CROSS COUNTRY SKIERS!


